
 

 

Sunwon Construction Awarded Citation by the S. Korean Minister of Environment 
 
Yun Ki Choi 
December 30, 2016 
 

 
 
Representing Chairman of Board of the company, Ho-Bok Seong was presented a citation by the Minister 
of Environment on the 30th of December, 2016. 
 
Coming to the end of 2016, Sunwon Construction satisfied the basics of a national environment policy 
called low carbon green development, maintaining its sewage control facility with various experiences 
and know-how. And regarding its many construction projects, Sunwon was highly lauded for its 
achievements in producing eco-friendly site controlling and efficient environment pollutant controlling 
systems, thus receiving a Minister Award from the Minister of Environment. 
 
With this award by the Minister of Environment, Sunwon Construction’s foreign credit ratings and 
company image are expected to improve greatly.  


